
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 4, 2005

TO: Honorable Rick Hardcastle, Chair, House Committee on Agriculture & Livestock 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB785 by Miller (Relating to authorizing a temporary wind up permit for a concentrated 
animal feeding operation the permit for which has been revoked.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality to issue temporary wind up 
permits for concentrated animal feeding operations which have had their permits revoked, allowing 
them to continue operating for up to six months. Any costs to the agency in implementing the bill 
would be absorbed using existing staff and resources. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General, 582 Commission on Environmental Quality
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